
Pine Run Church of Christ              “The Point!”  Newsletter           April                2018                                                         pg.  3 
 

 
http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

We will be leaving the book of Acts and 

moving on to the Letters.  We have 

seen the impact that Christ has made 

in leading the church into evangelism 

and expansion.  We’ve noticed how 

Jesus worked in peoples lives to 

transform them into servants better 

equipped for the task of making 

disciples.  This helps us to TRUST the 

leading of Jesus and focus on being 

obedient to His call. 

The letters will spend more time 

helping us to understand who Jesus is, 

what He has done and finally, how 

these lessons should be affecting the 

way that we live our lives.    

If you are looking for a closer walk with 

Jesus…Keep reading and see God’s 

power as He teaches  lessons we need 

to know! 

 
Christians are continuing to lift one 

another up in prayer.  The more Satan 

attacks, the more God’s people are 

praying and seeking strength and help 

through the trials.  Many of the health 

issues God has under control.   Now we 

look around and see how He is putting 

pieces in place for the growth, 

development and future of the 

ministry.  People are stepping up, 

others returning;  and the brighter 

future is becoming as visible as the 

rush of Spring.   Using that comparison 

in Michigan is also a reminder that 

their will be occasional “setbacks” but 

the goal will be achieved. 

Pray,  giving thanks for God’s blessings, 

seeking forgiveness, praying for the 

health (physical, mental and spiritual) 

of others, and for God’s will to be done 

on earth.  

 

 
Our weekly study of “Women of the 

Bible” have been a reminder of the 

vital role that these strong, spiritual, 

compassionate women have been in 

the carrying out of God’s plan.  We’ve 

also been reminded that when WE try 

and work around (or “speed up”) God, 

that it leads to disastrous results.  Our 

studies have included: Eve, Sarah, 

Rebekah and Rachel.  More are on the 

way. 

If you want to catch up on what you 

have missed, you can!  These studies 

can now be found on our website: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-

the-bible.html 

Study in Deuteronomy, has again, 

shown us how relevant God’s Word is 

to our World today.  Warnings 

unheeded, have consequences.   It also 

gives hope as we realize that 

obedience to God leads to blessing and 

a better quality of life.  God addresses 

all aspects of human life and gives 

guidance (health, relationships, 

community, work, wealth AND 

spiritual).   

Our prayer time allows us to see how 

God is working, become aware of how 

we can pray more specifically for 

others and asking God’s blessing upon 

this ministry. 

 

Wednesday 

Night Teen 

Study provides 

an 

opportunity to 

address issues that teens are facing 

today; along with preparing them for 

challenges that they will face as they 

get older.  Seeing how God works 

enables them to better understand 

that He has a reason for what is taking 

place in their life and will help them 

through these times. 

 
Teen Training—Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

The changing seasons leads to the 

changing appearance of the 

building.   We are thankful for the 

countless volunteers through the 

years that have helped (and 

continue to do so).  Jaydin has been 

instrumental in moving our “tomb” 

from the attic to the entrance of 

the auditorium, changing of the 

banners, besides helping with 

office work and the cleaning of the 

building.  It won’t be long until the 

work will again include helping out 

with the preparation and care of 

the flowerbeds. 
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